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1st April 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
With the holiday now upon us, we wanted to wish you all a very happy Easter.   
 
Currently our risk assessments remain unchanged and so return to school on 19th April 2021 will 
initially stay the same as this term.   
 
As national restrictions begin to ease, we are hoping that we will have more opportunities to relax 
some of our measures moving through Term 5 and into Term 6.  We are beginning to plan a 
bubble style Sports Day, re-introduce Forest School and provide other outdoor activities for all 
ages. Details of any events will follow after the Easter break. 
 
Thank you again for your support over this term.  The schools are once more full of life and we 
are looking forward to this continuing throughout the summer. 
 
With best wishes 
 
Jane Bailey 
 
   
 
 


